
Y /,

u k / ]'

@ Commonwealth Edison
-

Zion Generating Station
Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan
Zion, Illinois 60099
Telephone 312/746-2084

- July 12, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler, Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations - Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed please find a report of inservice inspection

performed at Commonwealth Edison Co., Zion Unit 2 from March 19, 1979

through April 13, 1979. This report is submitted to you in compliance

with the requirements of Article IWA-6000 of Section XI of the ASME

Boiler and Fressure Vessel Code 1974 Edition as required by Zion

Technical Specification 4.3.4.C.

If there are any additional questions, picase contact Mr. R. E.

Shannon at Zion Station.

Sincerely,

4A
N. E. Wandke
Superintendent
Zion Station
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cc: J. J. Marianyi (w/out Att.)

Y790814oiss Q

W. 074


